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Studio has revival
T O offer her clients a

more holistic ap-
proach to the body's well-
being, sports physiothera-
pist Julie Campbell has
rebranded and relaunched
her Ashgrove Pilates Stu-
dio as Revive Physio-
therapy and Pilates.

With the core services
remaining clinical and
sports physiotherapy, Re-
vive now offers equipment
and mat pilates services,
yoga sessions and a range
of rejuvenating massage
and beauty treatments.

Ms Campbell said that
while the studio's name
had changed, clients would
receive the same level of
individual and specialised
services.

"Ashgrove Pilates Studio
has evolved so much over
the past seven years that

Expanding services ... Julie

we felt it was time to re-
launch the studio to Re-
vive Pilates and Physio-
therapy to make the name
consistent with my city
studio and expand the

Campbell

range of services avail-
able," Ms Campbell said.

Revive is at 337 Water-
works Rd, Ashgrove.
Phone 3366 0500 or visit
www.revivestudio.com.au.
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